
Church Newsletter Contribution Guidelines 

for Community Stories 

Dear Church Members, 

As part of our efforts to strengthen our church community, we invite you to contribute your 

stories and experiences for our upcoming newsletters. Your stories are valuable and help bring 

our congregation closer together. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Content Theme: Focus on uplifting community stories, personal testimonies, and 

experiences that highlight faith in action. 

• Length: Articles should be between 300-500 words. 

• Format: Please submit your stories in a Word document or PDF format. 

• Deadline: Contributions are due by the last Sunday of each month. 

• Photo Submissions: High-quality images related to your story are encouraged. Please 

ensure you have permission to share. 

All submissions will be reviewed for appropriateness and relevance. We reserve the right to edit 

content for clarity and length. 

Send your contributions to newsletter@churchname.org. 

Thank you for being an active part of our community! 

Blessings, 

The Church Newsletter Team 
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